Wickman, Erik

From: d davidson <mtdonbow@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 11:39 AM
To: FWP Commission

Subject: [EXTERNAL] crossbows

As a 77 year old bowhunter who can just barely draw my bow THANK YOU FOR REJECTING CROSSBOWS IN ARCHERY
SEASON. not degrading bowhunting any further. don davidson



Wickman, Erik

From: Ken Schultz <ken@safflowertech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 1:30 PM
To: FWP Commission; commissionerregion1@mtfwp.org; commissionerregion2

@mtfwp.org; commissionerregion3@mtfwp.org; KC Walsh; commissionerregion5
@mtfwp.org; commissionerregion7 @mtfwp.org

Cc: Temple, Dustin

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Crossbow

Greetings Commissioners and Dustin,

| want to personally thank each one of you for not allowing crossbows into the coveted Archery Season.
Crossbows have become a very powerful weapon and should stay in the rifle season where they belong.
We will continue to upgrade the PTMAE (draw lock) system to fit the needs of all disabled hunters.

| was able to meet several of you and enjoyed our conversations.
Thanks for everything you do for our Great State of Montana!!!

Sincerely,

Ken Schultz
MBA President
Cell: 406-598-8550



Wickman, Erik

From: Chris Grove <Chris_Grove®@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 7:54 PM

To: FWP Commission

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Crossbow petition denial - thank you

Thank you for keeping crossbows out of Montana's archery season. Crossbow use is not archery.
Thanks again for upholding a high ethical standard for Montana hunting.
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